STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S, Evergreen Park Dr, 5.3V, P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washinglon 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

VIA US MAIL AND E-MAIL
January 9, 2013

Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc., d/b/a Capital Aeroporter
John Fricke, Vice President -

PO Box 2163

Olympia, WA 98507

RE: Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement #113
Dear Mr. Fricke:

Pacific Northwest Transportation Services, Inc., d/b/a Capital Aeroporter (company), has filed
with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) a filing described as
“Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 113” containing a request for Less than Statutory Notice
with an effective date of January 11, 2013,

Commission Order 02 in Docket A-042090 requires that the requested effective date be “at least
three business days after the date the request is received.”

The filing was received after 5:00 p.m. on January 8, 2013, which does not allow for the required
three business days. However, rather than reject the filing in its entirety, the commission will:
deem the filing to request an effective date of January 14, 2013.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Mike Young at
myoung(@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1155.

Sincerely,

‘("WJL,/,JA___

DAVID W. DANNER
Executive Director and Secretary
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